Change Request Number: 12TDA004 2.5.1.2.a.6
Date:  12-15-11
Proposed by:  David Benner, FPC
Location of Change:  TDA 2.5.1.2 a 6
Proposed Change:  
6. Necessary staff gauges and water level indicators will be readable at all water levels encountered during the fish passage period and accuracy checked weekly.  Instruments will be cleaned and/or recalibrated when necessary, and ASAP.

Reason for Change: Consistency with other projects.

Comments from others: 
Record of Final Action: approved at the 20 January 2012 FPP meeting.
